
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
Approve the list of providers recommended by Contra Costa Health Plan's Peer Review and
Credentialing Committee on January 14, 2020, and by the Health Services Director, as
required by the State Departments of Health Care Services and Managed Health Care, and
the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact for this action. 

BACKGROUND: 
The National Committee on Quality Assurance (NCQA) requires that evidence of Board
Approval must be contained within each CCHP provider’s credentials file. Approval of this
list of providers as recommended by the CCHP Peer Review and Credentialing Committee
will enable Contra Costa Health Plan to comply with this requirement. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
If this action is not approved, Contra Costa Health Plan’s Providers would not be
appropriately credentialed and not be in compliance with the NCQA. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   02/11/2020 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

ABSENT: Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor

Contact:  Sharron Mackey,
925-313-6104

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    February  11, 2020 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc: Heather Wong,   Marcy Wilhelm   
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To: Board of Supervisors

From: Anna Roth, Health Services Director

Date: February  11, 2020

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Approve New and Recredentialing Providers in Contra Costa Health Plan’s Community Provider Network
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